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The City of Miami Police Department’s Homicide Unit is requesting information 

regarding the Murder of None Jalaladeen. The incident occurred on August 27th, 

2022, at 2000 NW 5th PL. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Detective J. Washington or any on-duty 

detective of the City of Miami Police Department’s Homicide Unit at (305) 603-6350. 

 

C/N: 220827-0060493 

None Jalaladeen 

a.k.a: Jalo 
B/M, 5’4, 170; D.O.B: 12/29/1963 

LKA: 2022 NW 5th PL 

Miami, FL 33127 

 

 


